





301 West 10th St., No. 305,







Charlotte     NC     28202.







17 December, 1997.

Board of Directors,

Greenwich Towers Owners Corp.,

720 Greenwich St.,

New York,  NY   10014

Dear Board of Directors,


I have known David Lee Jones for some fourteen years now and have found him to be always immaculate and conscientious in his personal and professional affairs.

Mr. Jones is of an ambitious and scrupulously honest nature, intensely concerned with living up to his obligations, financial and otherwise.






  Yours truly,









SIMMONS JONES 
